

ÔN TẬP GIỮA HỌC KỲ 2 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7

A. LISTENING

I Listen to the conversation between Trung and Alisa. Circle the best answer A, B, or C. You will listen TWICE. (0,5pt)

1. When did Alisa begin living in Ho Chi Minh City?
 - A. About four weeks ago.
 - B. About 6 months ago.
 - C. About one year ago.
2. How does Alisa feel when crossing the streets in the rush hour?
 - A. Hot and tired.
 - B. Unsafe.
 - C. Angry.
3. What does Trung think about the traffic jams there?
 - A. Complicated.
 - B. Dangerous.
 - C. Unbelievable.
4. Why does she feel uncomfortable in the rainy season?
 - A. She sometimes gets wet while waiting at the bus stop.
 - B. She cycles to school in the rain, and she's late for class.
 - C. The traffic jams are so heavy that she can't take the bus in the rain.
5. What idea does Alisa suggest to solve the traffic problems?
 - A. Limiting the cars running at rush hour.
 - B. Using bikes instead of cars.
 - C. Building a modern underground system.

II Listen and complete the table. Write ONE WORD in each blank. You will listen TWICE

COLTON'S SCHOOL FILM CLUB	
Time to meet:	(6) _____ afternoons
Place to meet:	the room of his film club
Equipment:	a projector and a (7) _____
Food and drink:	(8) _____ and cola
Length of films:	no more than two hours
Types of films:	comedy, action, (9) _____ or even horror
What to do:	write short (10) _____ about the films

A. LISTENING

Task 1. Listen to the conversation between Trung and Alisa. Circle the best answer A, B, or C.

1. What does Alisa think about the traffic in Ho Chi Minh City?
A. It is very modern.
B. It has a few problems.
C. It is safe to go cycling.
2. How does Alisa feel when crossing the streets in the rush hour?
A. hot and tired.
B. dangerous
C. scary.
3. Why does Alisa feel uncomfortable in the rainy season?
A. She gets wet at the bus stop.
B. She's late for class.
C. She can't take the bus in the rain.
4. What idea does Alisa suggest to solve the traffic problems?
A. limiting the cars running at rush hour.
B. using bikes instead of cars.
C. building a modern underground system.

Task 2. Listen to Mai talking about the Mid-Autumn Festival in Viet Nam. Fill each of the gaps in the notes with ONE WORD.

5. The Mid-Autumn Festival is celebrated on the 15th, of _____ in Viet Nam.
6. On this day, the moon is _____ or completely round..
7. The moon _____ have different shapes and tastes.
8. Parents also buy a lot of _____, and display them all, on a round tray.
9. Children _____ on the streets while singing and carrying colorful lanterns.
10. They also sing and _____.

B. PRONUNCIATION.

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. safety B. vitamin C. parade D. train
2. A. vehicle B. fine C. sign D. line
3. A. station B. pavement C. lane D. fantasy
4. A. are B. careful C. share D. nightmare
5. A. horror B. house C. vehicle D. ahead

II. Choose the word which is stressed differently from the rest.

1. A. candy B. seatbelt C. perform D. signal
2. A. parade B. display C. distance D. costume
3. A. footpath B. bumpy C. wizard D. decide
4. A. enjoy B. obey C. dancer D. perform

C. CIRCLE THE BEST ANSWERS.

15. It's crucial for _____ to walk only on the pavement or footpath.
A. passengers B. pedestrians C. models D. road users
16. _____ need to obey the traffic rules by not carrying more than one passenger.
A. pedestrians B. elder people C. cyclists D. passengers
17. How far is it _____ the Earth to the Moon?
A. about B. from C. at D. on
18. You _____ ask the teacher to help you if you don't understand the lesson.
A. should B. shouldn't C. must D. could
19. _____ that documentary is boring, I still love the main character in it.

- A. However B. Although C. Because D. when
20. My mother wants to go to Paris in this summer. _____, my dad wants to go to Berlin.
- A. Because B. Though C. Although D. However
21. It is an honor for those actors who can take part _____ Cannes Film Festival.
- A. on B. in C. at D. about
22. _____ is one of special festivals for children in most Asian countries
- A. Tulip Festival B. Halloween C. Mid-Autumn Festival D. The Easter
23. The public _____ in this city is quite good, and it's not expensive.
- A. journey B. travel C. vehicle D. transport
24. _____ is not very far from here to the harbour.
- A. There B. This C. It D. That
25. Traffic accidents can be prevented if people _____ the rules.
- A. remember B. obey C. go after D. take care of
26. "How did she get here?" - " _____ "
- A. She came by train. B. She came here last night.
- C. The train was crowded. D. Is it far from here

D. READING.

I. Read the passage. Circle the correct answer.

Harry Potter and the Chamber of Secrets is the second of the fantasy film series based on the same novel by J. K. Rowling. After the success of the first one, Chris Columbus is still the director of this film. Meanwhile, the main cast of the first film remains in the second one. The film tells the story about the great efforts of Harry to save his friends at Hogwarts, especially Ron's sister Ginny, from the attacks of a basilisk. It's a giant snake under the control of the ghostly memory of the sixteen-year-old Tom Riddle, one piece of Lord Voldemort's soul preserved in an enchanted diary. In the end, he kills the basilisk, saves everybody and frees Dobby – a kind of house-elf. The film is a really must-see. **It** also has lost of gripping images, soundtracks and visual effects.

27. What is the passage mainly about?
- A. A famous director with his successful fantasy film.
- B. A young wizard who kills a monster in his magic school.
- C. A film based on the second novel of a fantasy series by J. K. Rowling.
28. Who is the author of the book series?
- A. Chris Columbus.
- B. J. K. Rowling.
- C. Harry Potter.
29. Which of the following statements about Harry is true?
- A. He fights against a cruel house-elf of Lord Voldemort.
- B. He kills a giant spider at the end of the film.
- C. He saves Ron's sister from a basilisk.
30. What does the word **It** in line 11 mean?
- A. The film.
- B. The kind house-elf.
- C. The basilisk.
31. How are the visual effects of the film?

- A. Extremely interesting.
- B. Rather boring.
- C. Very colourful.

II. Read writing and write true (T) or false (F) for the following sentences.

Thanksgiving (also called Turkey Day) is a seasonal holiday held annually to give thanks to God for successful harvests. In the USA the holiday is celebrated on the fourth Thursday of November. In Canada it is celebrated on the second Monday of October because the harvest there generally ends earlier. Thanksgiving is traditionally celebrated with a feast among family and friends. Not only adults but children take part in the food preparation. Traditional foods are turkey, stuffing, gravy, sweet potatoes, cornbread, mashed potatoes, and cranberry sauce. After the feast people often do some other activities. Some like to go for a walk. Some take naps. Others play board or card games together. A lot of people take this opportunity to help the less fortunate. They volunteer to cook and serve food to homeless people, spend time with sick people in hospitals or help a needy family.

	T	F
32. Thanksgiving is a seasonal festival only held in the USA.		
33. It is held on the third Thursday of November.		
34. Families and friends gather to have a feast.		
35. In many families, only adults prepare the feast.		
36. Cornbread is one of the traditional dishes.		

Task 1. Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, or C to each of the questions.

Harry Potter and the Chamber of Secrets is the second of the fantasy film series based on the same novel by J. K. Rowling. After the success of the first one, Chris Columbus is still the director of this film. Meanwhile, the main cast of the first film remains in the second one. The film tells the story about the great efforts of Harry to save his friends at Hogwarts, especially Ron's sister Ginny, from the attacks of a basilisk. It's a giant snake under the control of the ghostly memory of the sixteen-year-old Tom Riddle, one piece of Lord Voldemort's soul preserved in an enchanted diary. In the end, he kills the basilisk, saves everybody and frees Dobby – a kind of house-elf. The film is a really must-see. It also has lots of gripping images, soundtracks and visual effects.

22. What is the passage mainly about?
 - A. A famous director with his successful fantasy film.
 - B. A young wizard who kills a ghost in his magic school.
 - C. A film based on the second novel of a fantasy series by J. K. Rowling.
23. Who is the director of the film?
 - A. J. K. Rowling.
 - B. Chris Columbus.
 - C. Harry Potter.
24. Which of the following statements about Harry is TRUE?
 - A. He fights against a cruel house-elf of Lord Voldemort.
 - B. He kills a giant spider at the end of the film.
 - C. He saves Ron's sister Ginny, from the attacks of a basilisk..
25. What does the word **It** in line 9 mean?
 - A. The film.
 - B. The kind house-elf.
 - C. The basilisk.
26. How are the visual effects of the film?
 - A. interesting.
 - B. boring.
 - C. dull.

Task 2. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill in each blank in the following passage.

Diwali is one of the biggest and most important festivals in India. It usually (27) _____ between October and November. Nowadays this festival is celebrated by both Hindu and non-Hindu communities and lasts (28) _____ about five days. During the time of festival, Indians clean their

houses and buy gold or kitchen utensils to help bring good luck. Then, they decorate (29) _____ homes with clay lamps, which are the symbol of the inner light protecting from spiritual darkness. After the busy days of preparation, family members gather together for prayers to their own goddess, delicious feasts and colourful fireworks (30) _____. They also visit their friends and relatives and (31) _____ each other many gifts and best wishes.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|-----------------|----------------|
| 27. A. happens | B. happened | C. is happening | D. will happen |
| 28. A. for | B. at | C. of | D. to |
| 29. A. his | B. my | C. their | D. her |
| 30. A. dances | B. displays | C. floats | D. costumes |
| 31. A. buy | B. do | C. take | D. give |

E. WRITING. :

I. Do as directed.

37. What is the distance between Ho Chi Minh City and Can Tho City? (*Rewrite the question*)
→ How
38. Although she was sick, she still stayed up late to do homework (*However*)
→
39. Though the watch had a high price, but Mary still bought it. (*Find one mistake and correct it*)
→
40. shouldn't/ the/ to/ You/ driver/ when/ he/ talk/ driving./ is (*Rearrange words to make a complete sentence*)
→
41. They arrived last night. (*Make question*)
→?

Task 1. Reorder the words or phrases to make complete sentences

32. is it / to/ from/ How far/ the hospital?/ the park

33. so much / shouldn't eat / The children / ice- cream

34. too violent / frightening scene. / The film / with a lot of / is

35. last Sunday? / was / the music / How / festival

Task 2. Rewrite the sentence without changing its meaning using the given word in bracket

36. The distance from Hanoi to Thanh Hoa city is about 100 km (**about**)

=> It is _____

37. The film was a bit frightening. I really enjoy it. (**although**)

=> _____